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To: Gordon Hurst,
certification@micomlabs.com
From: Thomas Rigolage

Thomas.Rigolage@fcc.gov
Re: FCC ID: 2BFKC-B73

Applicant: ShenZhen HIPPO Digital Co., Ltd
Correspondence Reference Number: 608985

Form 731 Confirmation Number: TC595317

Date of Original E-mail: 12/30/2024

This is a response to the reply on 12/17/2024 to the RT email (reference #605465). An extension to provide a new ASOP
is granted until the end of January, 2025. Please note that when a new ASOP exhibit has been provided from the grantee,
the following shall be validated: 1) Is the address of the agent a valid physical US mailing address (not a US post office
box, not a virtual mailbox, not P.O. Boxes, not a vacant lot, not a public building, etc.) 2) Is the agent physically located at
that valid US address such that the agent can be legally served at that address? 3) Has the listed agent clearly agreed in
writing to serve as the agent for the grantee at that address?

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced application.
Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of the original e-mail date may result in application dismissal
pursuant to Section 2.917(c).

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the reply button. In order for your response to be processed expeditiously, you must
upload your response via the Internet at www.fcc.gov, E-Filing, OET TCB/Accreditor Electronic Filing, TCB Login, Submit
Correspondence. Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the email address listed below the name of
the sender.
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